
Virtual  
Kindergarten 
Registration 

Wednesday, March 10,2021 
  

The Hanover Public School District is excited to welcome you and your child to our school.  This year 
Kindergarten Registration is going ​VIRTUAL​!  The following are steps to begin the registration 
process for the 2021-2022 school year. 
 
Registration 
Visit the survey link below to request a Registration Packet or call the building your child will attend. 
Contact the school at 717-637-9000, then:  

Ext. 1000 – Clearview Elementary 
Ext. 2000 – Hanover Street Elementary 
Ext. 3000 – Washington Elementary 
  

Kinder. Registration Google Survey​      or use     http://bit.ly/hpsdkinder2021 
 
Dropping Off The Registration Packet 
Once you receive the packet, please work on filling out each page. This packet must be completed 
and returned by the Parent/Guardian to the school office by March 1, 2021.  You will also need to 
bring along the following items so that the secretary can make copies: 
 

1. Parent ID – parent enrolling student must show identification (Driver’s License or other photo 
identification). 

2. Child’s Birth Certificate or Baptismal Certificate (must be 5 years old on or before Sept. 1​st​). 
3. Child’s immunization record from the doctor. 
4. Proof of residency (a utility or borough bill addressed to you at your current address, or a 

lease agreement). This is to verify which building your child will attend. 
5. Any custody or court order documents. 
6. Any IEP paperwork or evaluations.  

 
The registration packet and other items can be brought to the school office anytime ​between the 
hours of 9:00am and 3:00pm, Monday through Friday. 

 
 

Zoom Meeting With a Kindergarten Teacher 
You will receive an email with a Zoom link for your 15 minute Zoom session on March 10, 2021. 
During your Zoom the teacher will introduce themselves, share about a typical Kindergarten day, give 
a virtual tour of the room, and ask your child a few academic questions.  
 
What Happens After Registration is Complete? 
You will receive an email from the principal with various links from the nurse, principal, and counselor 
providing more information about the school and starting Kindergarten.  
In August, you will receive a letter from your child’s teacher and principal regarding the start of the 
2021-2022 school year. 
 
 

https://forms.gle/fhdeJp4m1fxF9fft9

